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Salient points of the discussion:  

1. The Notes of the 4th Meeting were confirmed with slight amendment.  

2. Members were briefed on the schedule of the follow-up actions on the NAS 

Medium-term Review recommendations on BAFS.  

3. Members reviewed and discussed the initial recommendations proposed by the 

Advisory Committee on “Business-related Learning” in Technology Education 

KLA at Senior Secondary Level.  

4. Members reviewed and discussed the draft questionnaire for the school survey on 

BAFS.  


